Lower 2’s taste buds tingle!

Lower 2 have been working hard on their Mayan topic this half term. We had lots of fun in our
most recent lesson, where we travelled to Ancient Maya through our taste buds! We tried a
variety of popular foods that the Mayans loved; it’s safe to say we only loved some of them
though! The salsa, tortillas and corn went down a treat, unlike the black beans and avocado,
which were definitely the least favoured throughout the year group (as you can see above!)

Overall, the children had a wonderful and yummy lesson!
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